
El   Escorial   Owners’ Association

PLEASE DO NOT FEED THE CROWS

We have reports of residents feeding the crows.  

Please do not.  

Crows are entering condos looking for food and 

nesting materials.  Their squawking is also causing 

many to have issues working from their unit.  

Thank you for helping keep our property beautiful 

and serene.
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